
Please oppose HB 1554 - Sales and Use Tax - Taxable Business Services - Alterations. 

 This bill will cause businesses in Maryland to be disadvantaged when competing with 
businesses in Virginia, Delaware, and Pennsylvania as these states will not be burdened 
with the same costs. Maryland businesses are already burdened with numerous 
regulations and costs. Please do not make our business climate worse than it already is. 

 

Thank you, 

Lorraine Jaffe 

Bethesda, MD 


